
From: Hailin Wu   
Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 11:54 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: NO to motion 13.9 

  

I totally object any proposal to build apartment in that well developed location.   

  

We are deeply disappointed that the applicant ignored the opposition of over 99% of the residents and failed to 

engage the community during the whole re-submission process. 

  

We trusted you to represent us in our interest and say NO to motion 13.9 in the upcoming council meeting. 

  

Thanks a lot and have a great day! 

  

 

A 20 years old Richmond Hill resident 

  

Hailin 

  

  

Hailin 
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